
 

EFLU/COE/Admissions/2024                                                                             26 March 2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

In continuation of the Notification, No. EFLU/COE/2024/, dt 18.3.2024, the shortlisted 
candidates to appear for an interview for admissions to Ph.D. programmes are requested to bring the 

original certificates and one set of photocopies of all the relevant certificates/documents 

without fail at the time of interview.  The check list is attached. 

 

 

 

 

          Sd/- 

                  Controller of Examinations I/c 
 


